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No School 
Mon. Dec. 25th 

thru 

Mon. Jan. 1st 
 

School Resumes 

Tues. Jan. 2nd 

 

PTO Meeting 

Wed. Jan. 10th 

 

No School 
Mon. Jan. 15th 

 

Last Day of Qtr 2 

Fri. Jan. 19th 

 

No School  
(Staff Development) 

Mon. Jan. 22nd 

 DATES TO 
REMEMBER 

It is the policy of the School 

District of La Crosse, pursuant 

to s.118.13 WI Statute and P19, 

that no person – on the basis 

of sex, race, religion, national 

origin, ancestry, creed, 

pregnancy, marital or 

parental status, sexual 

orientation or physical, 

mental, emotional, or 

learning disability, may be 

denied admission to any 

public school in this district or 

be denied participation in, 

benefits of, or be 

discriminated against in any 

curricular, co-extra-

curricular, pupil services, 

recreational, or other 

program or activities. 

 

1800 Lakeshore Dr 

La Crosse WI  54603 

 

(608) 789-7980 

(608) 789-7175 fax 

Check us out—we’re on 
the WEB! 

www.lacrosseschools.o
rg/Summit 

Greetings Summit Families, 

 

It is the end of the year or the beginning of the year. It 

depends on how we look at the end of a cycle. As I reflect 

on it, I realize 2023 was a great year. I know we faced 

challenges, but there were great successes. Last night, we 

started a new tradition that will last many years. The 

Winter Solstice Festival was fun to be together, build 

community, celebrate, and enjoy each other's company. 

Looking forward, we have several family and community 

events for you all. You can look forward to information on 

our movie night, jump-a-thon, ice fishing, concerts, field 

trips, Earth Day celebrations, and many more. We always 

value your feedback and encourage you to volunteer to 

organize the activities. We are all TEAM SUMMIT! 

 

 

Happy Holidays! And a 

Prosperous New Year! 

 

 

With Thanks, 

Oscar Uribe 

Principal  
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December was a fast 
one! We were super 
busy with our gingerbread and holiday units. 
Thank you to all who donated items to help 
make our experiences at school possible! As 
the weather continues to get colder, please 
remember to send snow gear each day 

(snowpants, snow boots, hat mittens, coat). We do try to go out 
every day. In January, we will learn more about this beautiful 
things called “snow”, which is always a fun unit for the kids.  

Please enjoy a few pictures from our activities in December. 

First grade is continuing to work on addition and subtraction strategies to solve 
story problems and math facts. Please continue to practice math flashcards at 
home and read for 10 minutes. In Language Arts, the 1st graders are working on 
a special writing project that will be completed and sent home before winter 
break. Students are also reviewing parts of speech. In Content, we’re working on 

mapping. Everyday first graders are working hard, being respectful to others, being responsible learners, safe 
peers–please continue to reinforce these behaviors especially once winter break ends.  

Kindergarten worked together to create festive window dis-
plays for our first Summit Winter Carnival.  We have been 
learning about animals in science. Especially reindeer facts 
at this time of the year.  In math we are adding up our buck-
et fillers to make the nice list! 
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Happy December Third Grade Families! We are going into break 
ending all of our units so when we return on January 2nd we will be 
starting fresh. Third Grade took their math unit 6 test on area right 
before break and finished up learning about Native People of Wis-
consin. Each class had so much fun learning about the differ-
ent holidays celebrated around the world and decorating their class-
rooms to celebrate the Winter Festival! The entire third grade did a 
zoom live reading of "Santa Shark" with the author Mike Lowery. 
And we are ending our year with a heavy heart as we say good-bye 
to Mr. Yang, who accepted another position within the district but 
we are excited to welcome Ms. Sparano, who will take over the third 
grade position in the new year! We hope you all have a wonderful 
break and a very Merry Holiday Season! 

Mrs. Welch, Mrs. Jahnke, and for the final time Mr. Yang 

Our 2nd graders have been learning about holidays 
around the world as part of our Self Identity and 
Culture unit.  We have learned about Diwali, Hmong 
New Year, Rosh Hashanah and more!  Identifying 
links between our own cultures and those of others 
has been a blast.  Students are now taking time to 

write about their favorite food during this holiday season.  What a fun 
time of year!!  

Fourth Grade had a busy December as they prepared for the Holiday 
concert.  The class also participated in learning a variety of board 
games and decorating their windows for to celebrate the Winter Fes-
tival. 

4th Graders have been working closely with the buddy classrooms to 
build relationships with youngers students. 

 

We also got to welcome back Mrs. Goodwin 
and say a “farewell for now” to Mrs. Hues-
mann. 

Similar to 4th Grade, the 5th Grade also had a busy month preparing for the 
Holiday concert and Winter Festival.  5th Grade students also got to learn how 
to play the game of Sequence which will be stored within their classrooms with 
the opportunity to check them out to play at home with families. 
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Every month our students meet to 

celebrate our positive behaviors. 

Students are drawn from the 

“Bucket Fillers” for prizes and 
fun.  

Next Assembly is Jan. 9th 

In December, our Bucket Fillers of the 
Month were recognized for all of their 
hard work and leadership within their 
classrooms. Some common comments 
from their teachers are showcased on 
Hopper! 

 

Congratulations to Amelia (Leon AM), 
Cora (Leon  PM), Lucille (Ofte), Payton 
(Key), Memphis (Fechner), Maxwell (C. 
Jacobson), Amari (Anderson), Meah 
(Stanton), Kennedy (Chritton), Gibson 
(J. Jacobson), Cambria (Yang), 
Mackenzie (Welch),  Andrew (Jahnke), 
Kayden (Thornsen), Jayden (Goodwin), 
Morgen (Sullivan), Brynlee (Rauls). 

 

Keep up all of the hard work!!! 
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Welcome to Art 2023-2024 

Summit Students have been working hard on their 

artwork! 

 

5th Graders have been creating cardboard sculptures, props 

for the concert, and agamagraphs. 

 

4th Graders have created masks with paper mache, 

embossed metal, and created agamagraphs. 

 

3rd Graders have created agamagraphs and artist 

trading cards. 

 

2nd Graders created comic books, super heroes, cardboard 

sculptures, made characters out of tubes, and snowflake 

making. 

 

1st Graders worked on warm and cool color review and 

created 3-D rooms, snowflake tape resist art, tube 

characters, and flip books. 

 

Kindergarten reviewed warm and cool colors, folded and 

cut snowflakes, and created tape resist art. 
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This month in music… 

 

4th and 5th grade started December by 
performing their concert. I’m incredibly 
proud of them and all of their hard work
–it was a fantastic first concert for me in 
my first year of teaching! After finishing 
their concert, the 4th and 5th began a 
unit learning to play the ukulele. 
 

3rd grade spent December learn-
ing about instrument families and 
the orchestra. We learned about 
strings, woodwinds, brass, and 
percussion instruments. This unit 
is in preparation for the Sympho-
ny for Youth orchestra field trip 
that the 3rd graders will take in 
March. 

 

Kindergarten through 2nd grade learned about 
the Nutcracker ballet by Tchaikovsky this 
month. This unit included listening activities, 
movements, and playing instruments. 
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https://www.lacrosseschools.org/parents/virtual-backpack/ 

This is where you can find out about different events, 
programs, and opportunities for your child(ren) in the 

community. 

https://www.lacrosseschools.org/parents/virtual-backpack/
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 School Doors open at 

7:45 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please do not drop your 

student off before 7:45 a.m. 

as there is no supervision 

until that time. 
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https://www.lacrosseschools.org/summit-environmental-school/wp-content/uploads/sites/13/2023/11/2024-25-4K-registration-flyer.pdf
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Need to  
contact the PTO? 

Jessica McGough – President 

jess8neal@aol.com 

Laura Steigerwald– Vice President 

ljstokes06@gmail.com 

Adriane Melby – Treasurer 

SummitElementaryPTOWI@gmail.com 

Michelle Powell  - Secretary 

mipowell@lacrossesd.org 

District Wide Rep - Open  

NEXT MEETING: January 10th, 5:30 p.m. in person at 
the school.  

Missed a meeting? 

View PTO news And meeting notes on the Summit School 

BOX TOPS 

Summit Students benefit from Box Tops, download 
the app and scan your receipt. Then select Summit 

Elementary School, La Crosse, WI! 

Join us on Facebook for Updates 

Summit Environmental PTO 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/510623632351979
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SUMMIT SHOWCASE—WIN Time! 
WIN Time (or “What I Need” Time) allows students to get targeted skills practice in 

smaller group settings. Here is a quick snippet at what Mrs. Davis and her group 
have been able to accomplish: 

My name is Mrs. Davis and I have the pleasure of guiding a 3rd Grade WIN group. We have tackled 6 books so far. Jen-
ner, Harrison, Catalina, Aimsleigh, Daya and Hunter not only read our books out loud but they complete worksheets for 
every chapter. We have fun in our group including some games on Fridays. 2 weeks ago I tasked my group with writing a 
book about a Christmas Elf or Christmas Ferry. I encouraged them to create and imagine a story all on their own. We had 

hurdles of illness and scheduling changes, but they took it upon themselves to continue their writing. Daya, Aimsleigh 
and Jenner completed their stories and received help from the rest of the group to complete the covers. They are encour-

aged to read the story to their classroom.  I am proud of this group and we will meet again in the new year!  
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